
 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

Congratulations to you and your child on completing a successful year in Beginners! The 

first grade teachers are really looking forward to meeting all of our new students in 

September. We are planning many exciting activities for first grade and know everyone will 

learn so much. If possible, please provide your child with the following items: 

 

● four 24 packs of crayons 

● a pencil box 

● two composition notebooks 

● six jumbo glue sticks 

● a sturdy folder  

● a pair of child safety scissors 

● two highlighters 

● a pair of personal earbuds or 

headphones for use at the listening 

center  

● one pack of black fine point Expo 

dry erase markers 

● one large dry eraser 

● an art smock (one of mom or dad’s 

old t-shirts) 

● one gallon sized ziploc or other 

sturdy bag to protect Library book 

inside bookbag   

Please make sure that your child’s name is clearly labeled on all of his or her supplies.  

 

Your child’s first grade teacher may need each student to bring additional supplies for his or 

her class needs. Your child’s teacher will let you know if your first grader needs to bring 

additional items in the beginning of the school year. These may be items like book boxes, 

binders, or another composition notebook. Thank you for your cooperation. Have a wonderful 

summer! 

Sincerely, 

The First Grade Teachers 


